
HUNTINGDONSHIRE DISTRICT COUNCIL 
 
 

CABINET 

 

 
THURSDAY, 13 JANUARY 2005 

 
 

DECISION SHEET 
 
PRESENT: 
 

I C Bates, Mrs J Chandler, N J Guyatt, A Hansard, D P Holley, Mrs P J Longford, 
Mrs D C Reynolds, T V Rogers and L M Simpson 

 

ITEM NO. SUBJECT CONTACT OFFICER 

1  MONITORING OF THE CAPITAL PROGRAMME 2004/05    

   

 Noted the expected capital savings and revenue impact. S Couper 
388103 

   

2  St Ives and Hemingfords Flood Alleviation Scheme    

   

 Noted that the Cabinet has re-affirmed their support for the 
proposed scheme subject to the determination of any 
unresolved planning or conservation matters. 
 
Noted that the Head of Environment and Transport has 
been authorised to continue to seek to secure the provision 
of any pumping installation wholly to the Environment 
Agency funding without any significant District Council 
financial input. 
 
Noted that the Head of Environment and Transport has 

been authorised to convey their views to 
the Environment Agency. 

R Preston 
388340 

   

3  Waste and Recycling Services    

   

 Noted that the will Council continue to roll out the new 
waste and recycling services across the District based on 
the alternating weekly collection. 

R Preston 
388340 

   

4  DISTRICT COUNCIL HEADQUARTERS AND OTHER 
OFFICE ACCOMMODATION MEMBERS' ADVISORY 
GROUP   

 

   

 In respect of the cost of commissioning further design work 
for Council’s headquarters noted a supplementary revenue 
estimate was no longer required and costing would be 
funded from existing budgetary resources. 

A Roberts 
388009 

  
 

 



ITEM NO. SUBJECT CONTACT OFFICER 
 

5  LAND AT PARKWAY, HINCHINGBROOKE    

   

 Accepted the offer received from from Barratt Homes 
(Option2) and that further consideration of funding for the 
Affordable Housing element of the scheme be deferred for 
consideration in conjunction with the MTP. 

K Philips 
388260 

   

6  BUSINESS GENERATION AT LEISURE CENTRES    

   

 The Chairman announced that due to unforeseen 
circumstances, the Overview and Scrutiny Panel (Service 
Delivery and Resources) would be considering this matter 
at their meeting to be held on 1st February 2005 and that 
the item should be deferred until after this time. 

P Jones 
388202 

   

 


